
Please support this bill.  It is not an anti-marijuana bill, it's a fire protection bill.   There's too many rurally-located marijuana 
processing facilities that are dangerously located.  When we have fires out here, these facilities shouldn't be there. They're like a 
tinder box and when they explode, there is NO WATER and no fire services to address it.  These belong in industrial zones, not on 
farm and forest and rural lands.   Thank you.  


